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Project 2008-06 Cyber Security Order 706
Request for Additional Clarity in Response to Comment Submitted 
In November 2011, the Project 2008-06 CSO 706 SDT posted ten CIP Version 5 CIP standards, a set of new and revised definitions, and the associated implementation plan for a parallel formal comment period and initial ballots of each standard, the definitions as a group, and the implementation plan.  The formal comment period and ballots closed on January 6, 2012.
The SDT received an extremely large volume of comments in response to this posting, and in March 2012 the Standards Committee waived the requirement that the Cyber 706 SDT provide individual responses and directed the team to focus on providing detailed summary responses to each question subject to the following conditions:
· Each summary response should address the comments submitted, in aggregate, such that the summary response clearly addresses all of the comments submitted.
· As part of the Consideration of Comments report, add a paragraph that clarifies that the drafting team developed summary responses rather than individual responses with the approval of the Standards Committee and invite any stakeholder who believes his or her comment was not adequately addressed to submit a written request for additional clarity within 15 calendar days to the team’s advisor with a commitment that the team will provide a written response within 15 calendar days.
Accordingly, the SDT requests that stakeholders that submitted comments carefully review the summary Consideration of Comments, along with the redline versions of each standard, the definitions, and implementation plan.  If, after reviewing the team’s summary consideration, you believe that additional clarification is needed in response to a comment that you submitted, please submit your request for clarification according to the following instructions.
Requests for additional clarification are limited to issues identified in comments that were formally submitted during the comment period that ended January 6, 2012.  The drafting team is not required to address any new issues through this form; those should be submitted as comments during the comment period that is open through Monday, May 21, 2012.
Instructions for Requesting Additional Clarity
Complete the form below and submit by email to sarcomm@nerc.net, no later than 5:00 p.m. Eastern time on Friday, April 27, 2012.  All requests will be posted on the Project 2008-06 project page as soon as practical but no later than two business days after receipt.  The SDT’s response to each request will be posted and sent to the requester no later than 15 calendar days after the request is received.
	Name of individual submitting original comment
	Organization
	Date of this request

	
	
	

	Original Comment (or portion of comment) for which additional response clarification is requested

	

	Specific question or request for clarification explaining stakeholder belief that original comment was not adequately addressed (please be specific to assist the drafting team in being responsive)

	

	SDT Response:
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